
 
 

 

 

CITY OF SANTA ANA 
HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Historic Resources Commission scheduled for Thursday, July 2, 
2020 at 4:30 p.m. has been canceled.  
 
There will be a special virtual meeting held on Thursday, July 30, 
2020 at 4:30 p.m. Please visit https://www.santa-ana.org/cc/city-
meetings/virtual-meetings for more information.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Planning 

& Building Agency at 714-647-5804. 
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